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Faithful Navigators Message: 

Sir Knights: 

 

Welcome to 2018 Brother Knights. I trust everyone had a happy and blessed Christmas with 

family and friends. It’s been a very cold season so far, but good to see the old winter come 

back! Going forward and looking at the 2018 calendar year, the upcoming events are marked 

below. The next meeting is Monday January 22th and we’ll further the schedule for the bingo 

and the euchre parties.  

Also, regarding recruitment we’re going to have a discussion at the next meeting as well. I’ve 

been talking to a couple members in regards to joining the 4th degree so if you can think of 

anyone who might be approachable I’d like to discuss this.  

We lost another Sir Knight Seamus Doherty. A special thanks to the Honour Guard for their 

presence for his Visitation Prayer Service and his Resurrection Mass. It was most 

appreciative by the family. 

 

Fraternally Yours. 

Howard Culligan 

Faithful Navigator. 

 
 
Upcoming Events: 

 
Fri. Jan 19, 2018     Bingo (Captain Larry McCabe) 
Fri. Jan 19, 2018     Euchre Party (hosts Jim Kelly & Howard Culligan) 
Mon Jan 22, 2018    Dinner Meeting (Cocktails 6:30 PM Dinner 7 PM) 
Thur Feb 8, 2018     Bingo (Captain John Price) 
Fri, Feb 16, 2018     Euchre Party (hosts Ken Gaffney & Dave Wilby) 
Mon Feb 26, 2018    Dinner Meeting (Cocktails 6:30 PM Dinner 7 PM) 

 


